From: Cordero, Gilbert, EMNRD

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Subject: WPX Release
Date: Thursday, January 23, 2020 8:57:34 AM

On 1/22/20 at 4:02 pm | received a call from Penny Aucoin to discuss the release from the WPX well,
Ape Fee 001, API 30-015-42101. She informed me that someone from WPX told her they could bring
in a load of top soil to spread out in her yard but she knew that would be only a thin covering for the
size of her yard. They also wanted her to keep her goat and chickens penned up and fed from bowls
to let the MicroBlaze work. She felt if she could talk to someone in person it would help and asked if
| could come out to see what had happened. She told me that they did not know what to do as a
local veterinarian was taking care of her animals for free, they don’t have any extra money and
didn’t know how long it would take to get her yard cleaned.
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